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We are very sorry to inform you that 
Rabbe Sjöberg, the member of the 
Commission passed away on Friday, April 
5th, 2024, after some time of illness at an 
age of 82 years. 
 
Rabbe was very active in studying 
pseudokarst caves and cooperation in this 
issue, participating in many meetings in 
the last decades of the 20th century and 
first decade of the 21st century. He was a 
co-organiser of 2nd Int. Conf. on Granite 
Caves in 2011. 
 
He will remain in our memory as a good, 
friendly and smiling person. 
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